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Coughlin Ann

From: Jim Walz <jpcswalz@wvi.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 8:31 AM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: HB 2927 National Popular vote

Dear Committee, 

 

I vehemently oppose a national popular vote. It ignores the less populated areas of our country. One only needs to look 

at Oregon to see how the results of a popular vote. Essentially anyone who lives outside of the Willamette Valley is 

disenfranchised and forced to live under the rule those that live in a small geographic area and are likely to not even 

attempt to understand the issues in the remote areas where there vote does not count in state elections. 

 

Jim Walz 

Aumsville 


